
 
 
                                        

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

To Gift Aid your donation or, arrange your payments by standing order, please contact our 
Gift Aid Officer, Vincent Burke at ga.olash.warley@rcaob.org.uk or on 0121 422 1573 

 

The parish is part of the Archdiocese of Birmingham: Registered Charity No: 234216 
 
 

 

 

Parish Priest:      Fr. Roger Peck 
Parish Deacon:   Rev. Mr David Williams 

St Hubert’s Presbytery, Bleakhouse Road, Oldbury, 
West Midlands, B68 0TQ 

Tel No: 0121 422 2388 
E-mail:     olash.warley@rcaob.org.uk 

Website: sthubertswarley.org.uk 
 
 
 
 

 

The Parish of Our Lady & St Hubert 

Parish Newsletter 

 
 

Security: Please ensure that you take care of your own property 

(handbags, phones etc.) always, while at the church. 

In Case of Emergency: please make sure you are aware of the fire 

escape routes and assembly point. 

Spring Fayre: Saturday 13th May 2023 from 1pm at the church  

Fifth Sunday of Easter, 6th, 7th May 2023  
000First  

Saturday 6th 6:00pm First Mass of Sunday Sp.Int.A.Stark (JO&MO) 

Sunday 7th 
10:00am Sunday Mass  Barbara Ann Mason RIP 

Our “First Sunday” rosary will take place after mass 

Monday 8th     No Mass Today 

Tuesday 9th    No Mass Today 

Wednesday 10th   10:00am Eastertide Mass Anne Beasley  

Thursday 11th 12 noon Eastertide Mass William Beasley 

Friday 12th   
6:00pm Adoration and Benediction 

7:00pm Eastertide Mass Peter Beasley 

Saturday 13th 
Summer Fête – No Morning Mass  

6:00pm First Mass of Sunday Grazia Armato RIP 
 

Sixth Sunday of Easter, 14th May 2023  
000First  

Sunday 14th           10:00am Sunday Mass People of the Parish 
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Donations required: We would be most grateful for any unwanted 

gifts or items in good condition which you could donate to the 

church in readiness for our 2023 fundraising events, for example 

any: unopened Toiletries / Gifts, unopened/in date Chocolates or 

Sweets, Books, Toys, Bags, Jewelry, Glassware or Ornamental 

Items and Alcoholic Beverages. Please bring them along to church, 

and leave them in the porch at the back. Thank you in advance for 

your continued support. 

Parish Tote Draw see baptistry noticeboard for a list of winners 

General appeal for more people to be involved with the life of 

the parish. If you would like to be involved in organising or 

supporting any of our upcoming social and fundraising events your 

contribution would be gratefully received. Ways in which you can 

assist and contribute are outlined in the Fundraising Newsletter 

available at the back of church. 

The Warm Hub is now up and running. Thank you to all our 

volunteers who make this possible – though we could always do with 

a few more! There is now also a food pantry available. For a 

subscription of £5 you can collection some of your essential weekly 

shopping. Please go along to the venue to find out more. 

Where do we come from? It is Great to see that so many of have 

on used the atlas at the back of church to pinpoint, where you come 

from or to identify where your heritage has its roots.  

So far, the following countries, provinces and places have been 

included: Columbia, Cuba, El Salvador, Falkland Islands, France, 

Ghana, India, Ireland, Jamaica, Northern Ireland, Pakistan, Poland, 

Saint Kitts and Nevis, Ukraine and Vietnam. 

What a wonderful mix of people our parish is made up of. If you 

haven’t already and feel moved to do so – why not use the map to 

add to this wonderful list. A true “catholicos” – a truly universal 

community of faith 

MISSIO (Red Box): Please return your Red boxes for counting. 



Please Pray for… 
 

Sick Clergy of the Diocese: Fr Brian Wall, Fr Dominic Innamorati 

SCJ, Fr Edwin Cownley, Fr Fred Sheldon, Fr John Baggley, Fr Keith 

Enston, Fr Peter Blundell, Fr Sean Turley, Fr Tony Rohan, Mgr 

Graham Wilkinson 

The sick of the parish. Evelyn Knight, Teresa Stanley, Pat Walsh, 

Gabrielle O’Grady, Roberta Crowther, Lilly Rogers, Edna Edwards, 

Barbara & Chris O’Brien, John Sawford, Terence Rose, Marion 

King, David Walter, Howard Knight, Barbara Powell, Pat Rowley, 

Martin Thomas, Kate Redford, Peter Brewer, Anna Cartlidge, 

Christine Connolly, Jawed Akhter; John Southall; Joe O’Grady; 

Terrance McDonagh; Maureen McCamley; Mary McDonagh; Philip 

Williams; Janey Heanue; Pauline Bill 

The recently deceased: Grazia Armato, Bernard Abbotts, 

Anthony James Ray; Mary Nicholson; Marie Thompson; Rosa Peck; 

Veronica  

Barlow; Bishop David McGough; Annette Walton 

For those whose anniversary occurs at about this time, 

including: James Wallace; Mary Shepperd; Dora Moss; Katryn, 

Marian Lalepa; Sydrey Brinton; Helen Sully; Michael Reel; John 

Field; Marie Allen; Agnes Moss; Margarie Shepperd; Barbara 

Nocon; Edward Ellsmore; Mary Kiernan; Ann Elizabeth (Nancy) 

Smith; Phyllis McNally; Tess Chilton; Jean-Marie Williams; Patrick 

Walsh; Bernard Noakes; Winifred Mary Dewar; Mary Luckman; 

Mavis Astbury; Maria Consorte; Kathleen Seery; Anthony 

Harrison; Kathleen Mantle; Patrick Kenny 

Offertory Totals for the 16th of April, 2023 

Gift 
Aid   

£73.50 
Non 

Gift Aid  
£ 202.15 

Standing  
Orders 

£235.00 Totals £510.65 

Proceeds from the Quiz Night:  £167.00  

There is no Second Collection this weekend or next weekend. 



 Spring Fayre 
 

     Here Next  

 Saturday, 13th May  
 

           Doors Open 1:00pm     
 

             Attractions include: 

     Cake sale        Tombola 

 Barbecue      Games    

            Refreshments     
                    

                Entertainment 
 

     Parish Raffle – Cash Prizes  

      And lots lots more besides!!!!  

   

 

 

 

 


